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9th October 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Re: Sixth Form Open Evening 
 
I am delighted to invite all Year 11 students and their parents/guardians to Ruislip High School’s Sixth Form Open 
Evening which is to be held on Wednesday 12th November 2025, from 5.00pm-7.30pm.  
 
I would strongly encourage all Year 11’s to attend, even if they are considering applying to college or another sixth 
form. The evening will provide an invaluable opportunity for both parents and students to find out exactly what 
life in the Sixth Form at Ruislip High School is like, to hear from subject staff about the courses on offer, and to talk 
with current students about their first-hand experience of the subjects and Sixth Form as a whole.  
 

In the Sixth Form block, subject stalls will be set up where teachers and current Sixth Form students will be on 
hand to discuss the courses on offer. In the Sixth Form cafe, there will be stalls about the varied enrichment and 
extra-curricular opportunities on offer, and information about making the transition to Sixth Form. Applications for 
September 2026 entry into our Sixth Form will also open on 12th November and students will be able to submit 
their applications on Chromebooks in the sixth form cafe.  
 

Additionally, a presentation will be given by the Headteacher and myself as Head of Sixth Form in the theatre 
twice throughout the evening, once at 5:30pm and then again at 6:30pm.  
 

Should parents have any questions before the evening, please contact me via the school office. There is key 
information about the application process and timelines, as well as subject entry requirements on our website. All 
students must be accompanied by a parent or guardian on the evening. 
 

I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 12th November 2025; please complete and return the reply form here 
by Monday 3rd November. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr L Sills 
Head of Sixth Form 
​  
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